
(Insert street address)

(Insert city, state, zip)

(Insert phone number)
Date: 





Dear: 








Our records indicate that you were last seen for a therapy appointment on __________________.  I have not heard from you since then.  If you are still interested in therapeutic services, please contact us at your earliest convenience.

If you are no longer interested in receiving therapeutic services through our agency or are interested in receiving a referral to another counseling agency, again, please let us know at your earliest convenience.  We can be reached by phone at (insert phone number) or by mail at (insert address).

Please be advised that if we do not hear from you by 


, your case/file will be closed.  Should this occur and you decide to contact us for therapeutic services after this date, we cannot guarantee that we would have an immediate opening for you and you would be placed at the bottom of our waiting list.

Should you have concerns about your discharge, please feel free to contact our office at the phone number listed above.  You may also contact the Director of Counseling at (xxx) xxx-xxxx.  If you still have concerns, you may contact the State of Wisconsin at the following address:

Behavioral Health Certification Section

Division of Quality Assurance

P.O. Box 2969

Madison, WI 53701-2969

Respectfully,

(insert Therapist’s name)



Your Organization’s Logo
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